

Louis M. Marinaro President Imarinaro@nabetlocal11.org

April 13, 2022

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

As a reminder, Local 11 will be moving offices to our new location on April 20th, 2022.

Our new address is:

49 West 37th Street 16th Floor New York, New York 10018

Our telephone number remains the same, (212) 757-3065.

We will keep you updated as things progress. We appreciate your patience during this transition.

Fraternally,

Louis M. Marinaro

NABET-CWA Sector Vice President

MABET-CWA Local 11President

cd/opeiu153:afl-cio

